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Next Tuesday we hope to have 100% 
attendance!  Bring a guest or two!
(or three or four or more)

Judge Frank Yeoman called the meeting to 
order. Frank then had to leave because he 
had professional obligations.  Dave Ireland 
filled in as chairman.

Dennis Richter led us in the Flag Salute.
Eric Showalter led the invocation.

Clyde McNorton had a birthday this week.

The 95th Optimist International meeting 
will be held July 4-6 in Cincinnati Ohio.

Gary Scarlett won the ticket drawing.
Bud Cook won the progressive drawing.

Our golf tournament will be held on July 
26th at the Lake Perry Country Club.  We 
need volunteers to solicit door prizes and to 
sponsor a hole for $75. Also we need teams 
to sign up for $260 per team.  This is the 
27th year for the Bob Cutter golf 
tournament and the 2nd year for the ball 
drop.

Steve Schiffelbein reported on our summer 
T-ball, baseball, and softball programs.  
We are in week three and have had three
rain-outs.  The May 31st games have been 
rescheduled for June 14, and June 5th for 
June 21st.  We have 56 teams and 600 
players. The program serves kids ages 4-
14, both boys and girls.  

Rolf Chappell reports that the 
concessions program is going well and that 
he needs volunteers to help during the 
softball tournament on July12-13 
and the baseball tournament on 
July 18-19.

Dan Lill needs help getting fund 
raising forms back next week-
June 17-21.  The really big day is 
July 18th when the material comes 
in.  Dan needs help on all of these 
days!

We need volunteers to help mow the 
complex.  Contact Charlie Galligher for 
details and information about ways that 
you can be of assistance.

Kit Kelley reported on the Jr. Golf 
Program.

Program- Monty Nelson, Gift Planner, 
Midland Hospice

Future Programs-
Next week June 18- Boys’ and Girls’ State 
attendees and Rep. Josh Powell.
Boys- Cameron Jurgens, Easton, R.J. 
Moser, Lucas Shaw, and Joey Sodergren
Girl- Sarah Walter

Students were selected to attend 
based on academic achievement, leadership 
ability, involvement in extra curricular 
activities, and are in the Seaman senior 
class next year.

June 25- AAA Executive Jim Hanna on 
Gettysburg

Our club board meeting is scheduled to be 
held at 5:30 this evening (June 11)

We had some graffiti damage to the north 
side of our building.  Chanc Harris has 
repainted it.  

Closed with the creed. 

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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Meetings: Every 
Tuesday 6:45 AM

720 NW 50th St, Topeka


